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County Council Member Alice Howard  
To Host Joint Listening Session October 9 

 
 

Beaufort County Council Member Alice Howard will host a joint listening session next week 
for District 4 residents with Beaufort County Board of Education Member Joseph Dunkle. 
Beaufort County staff members will be discussing the One Cent Transportation Referendum 
projects. 
 
The meeting will be held Tuesday, October 9 from 6 p.m. to 7 p.m., at Technical College of 
the Lowcountry (TCL), Building 12, Student Center, 921 Ribaut Road, Beaufort (map). Public 
Parking is available. The meeting is open to the general public. 
 
Residents do not need to register in advance for the meeting. For more information, please 
contact Beaufort County Council Member Howard: 
 
By email at:  ahoward@bcgov.net 
By phone at:  843-255-2202 
By mail at:  c/o Clerk to Council, Beaufort County, PO Drawer 1228,  

Beaufort, SC 29901  
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